From: STEVE GLOVER

Sent: Sunday, 1 November 2015 7:43 PM
To: Richardson Park

Cc: Public Accounts Committee LA
Subject: Development Concerns.

Hello,

| live in Ludmilla adjacent to the Ludmilla Landcare Reserve.

| would like to highlight my concerns regarding the redevelopment of Richardson Park. | feel that this process has
been fast tracked with very little community consultation as to the negative flow on effects on our neighbourhood.

We have not been presented with a plan of the development. There has been no accurate information made
available that addresses vehicle access, emergency vehicle access, pedestrian access, parking areas, management of
noise and large crowds that will accompany the intended use of this facility.

We currently live in a quiet residential area that we feel is under threat by this development. With the level of
secrecy that appears to be associated with this plan by our NT government | am concerned that the physical
boundaries of this project may infringe on the public reserve and the social boundaries will infringe on our way of

life in our neighbourhood.

The obvious location for this type of facility that ticks all the boxes for the issues | have raised is at Marrara with all
the other established sporting venues.

Please take my concerns into consideration to locate this development in an area that does not threaten our or any
other Territorian's lifestyle in the Top End.

Yours sincerely,

Stephen P Glover.



